
 

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

COMMENDATION 
 

 

 

Lisa Tennyson has been a valuable member of the Planning Board for the past   five and a 

half years, starting her service in April 2010. The Planning Board was established to have the 

authority and responsibility to review land use in the city and evaluate planning and 

regulatory techniques for resolving physical, economic, social, environmental, and fiscal 

issues.  

Membership on this board requires not only knowledge in this discipline but hours of work 

during evenings and weekends.   Carrying out the functions and powers identified in the land 

development regulations is no easy task.  Lisa’s contribution toward the planning of land use 

and continuing growth management evaluation benefitted the safety, economic, and cultural 

welfare of the citizens of this city.  

 

Thank you for your support of and participation in the Planning Board. 

 

In recognition of this honor, I, Margaret Romero, Commissioner of District 5 of the City of 

Key West, hereby present this commendation to 

Lisa Tennyson 

Witness my  hand and seal of the City of Key West, Florida, this 2nd day of December 2015. 

 

                                          

    

                   

                                       _____________________________________ 

                                Margaret Romero, District 5 Commissioner  
 

        


